

NEWCASTLE UNITED FOOTBALL COMPANY LIMITED

May 2018

Sacred Heart RC Primary School Convent Road, Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 9XZ

Dear Michael, Teddy, Ben, Rhys, Finn, & Barney

Thank you all for your lovely letters inviting me to open your new track at the end of June.

I am ever so sorry, I am on holiday with my family then and therefore cannot make your Event. It sounds like it is going to be a fantastic day and hope you all have a great time. I am sure the track will be used a lot as we all know how important it is to stay fit and healthy. But also very important to have a good education and from reading your letters, I can see you are all doing great with your writing, keep up the great work.

Thank you once again for inviting me and for taking the time to write so many personal letters.

I hope you all support Newcastle United and have enjoyed watching us this season.

Good luck for the future, to you and all your friends!

Yours sincerely

Rafa Benitez Manager

Newcastle United Training Centre, Whitley Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE12 9SF. Telephone: +44 (0)191 238 1000 Fax: (0)191 238 1016